
 
 

 
 
 
 

2018 Winter Charity Ball 
Invitation for Sponsorships 

 
Prior to bidding farewell to 2018, we humbly seek your kind participation to play a charitable role in our 10

th
 Annual 

Winter Charity Ball, which is the largest international charity event in Dalian. It will be held in the Grand Ballroom of 
the Shangri-La Hotel, Dalian on the evening of Saturday, December 1

st
, 2018.  The theme for this year is  

“Masquerade”. 
  
Last year, our Charity ball raised a total of RMB236, 000 which was distributed to three charity organizations: Dalian 
Little Dolphin Recovery Centre, Rixing Social Welfare for Children and Wang Da Jie Elderly Care Home. The funds 
were kept and supervised by Dalian Youth Development Foundation and Dalian Hope Project Office and all 
expenses were duly audited. 
 
This year, we are back in collaboration with the International Club of Dalian and AmCham Northeast China Chapter 
to organize the 2018 event. The 3 beneficiaries are  
 

 Rixing Social Welfare Institution - a home for orphans just outside of central Dalian 

 Dalian Little Dolphin Recovery Centre - the only recovery centre in Dalian designed to help kids with Autism 

 Wang Da Jie Elderly Care Home – a non-profit organization to help the homeless and low-income elderly 

 
On a separate document, you will find more information about these projects and how we help them.  

 
In order to ensure another successful event, we are offering a range of attractive sponsorship opportunities to enable 
you to participate in this year’s Winter Charity Ball. You will find the details on the sponsorship packages 
accompanying this letter.   
 
For Sponsorship enquiries, please contact:  

 
International Club of Dalian 
Manager     
Melody Song      
+86 15242622051        
1270847611@qq.com  
 
 

Shangri-La Hotel, Dalian 
Secretary to General Manager 
Amelie Shao 
+86 411 82525000 Ext: 6003 
amelie.shao@shangri-la.com 
 
 

AmCham Northeast China Chapter 
Manager  
Maddalena Di Tommaso  
+86 18840955491              
m.ditommaso@amchamchina.org

We will be calling you shortly to follow up to see which sponsorship opportunities you are interested in.  
  
If you wish to attend the event personally but are not able to sponsor, tickets will be going on sale for the event 
beginning in November.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager of Shangri-La Hotel, Dalian  
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